
FOGGY CITY DANCERS
BOARD MEETING
MARCH 17, 2003

BOAR MEMBERS IN ATTENDENCE:
Rick Perna, Jeff Dangermond, George Gibson, Steven Cameron, Carol Flores

CORRECTED FINANCIAL REPORTS FOR NOVEMBER 2002 AND DECEMBER 2002
M/S/P

CURRENT FINANCIALS  FOR JANUARY 2003 AND FEBRUARY 2003
M/S/P

BOARD MINUTES FOR FEBRURY 8, 2003 MEETING
M/S/P

WEBMASTERS REPORT
Foggy City Dancers website will move to the Iggly Wiggly site after spring dance. 
Rick Perna in discussion with with Richard Gale about designing new Foggy City Dancers website

BOARD MEMBER VACANCIES
Possible new Board Members are Mario and Richard. Rick Perna and George Gibson will approach

                them to get a feeling if they are interested.
Recruitment Committee will contact Arthur Morris to see if he is willing to help out. Rick Perna

                would like a short list of what they plan to do to recruit new members

REVIEW CLUB NIGHT ATTENDENCE
Board members are in agreeement about the fustration of not having greater participation of club 
night. A suggestion was made to stop Thursday Club Night due to lack of interest. Rick Perna

                asked that we postpone doing this until after convention. He would like to put together a survey
                and solicit opinions as to what would draw members to club nights. The Board agreed to put off
                any decision until after Convention and Rick has a chance to get his survey out.

NEWSLETTER DISTRIBUTION
A fair amount of emailed Newsletters are returned and its a cumbersome process to find the correct 
address. Michael Levy suggested instead of mailing out the Newsletter, we should post it on our
website. There was some discussion about possible privicy issues. The board decided to give it
a try for the MAY/JUNE Newsletter and then survey the members to see if have any concerns.

PLUS CLASS UPDATE
Enrollment- Per Steven Cameron we have 11 paid class members
Venue Access- Rick to discuss with building management about getting our own key that we 
would be responsible for.

FUTURE EVENTS PLANNING
Jokers Wild Dance- Jeff Dangermond volunteered to set up and find staffing for the beverage 
booth. Judith Stevenson, our laision, will work with Jeff.
Spring Fundraising Dance- George will call MHR and reconfirm venue. George will send PDF to 
Rick Perna to make sure the flyers get out.
IAGSDC Convention- Reminders in weekly newsletter, Foghorn, and announcements at 
class/club night about club uniforms. Uniform consist of Black Western Shirt, Black Pants,
and Red Bandana. Members are responsible for providing their own uniform. Foggy City
will be selling Red Bandana's at cost.



Grand March- As with last year, all three city clubs will be marching together. There was
some discussion about all bay area clubs marching together..

20TH ANNIVERSAY FLY-IN
Current Job of the Fly-in Committee is to get Committe Chairs and volunteers.

IGGLY WIGGLY
Foggy City Dancers has been offically accepted in the Gay/Lesbian Country Western Dance
Association. Foggy City needs to select a representive for future Meetings.

MOTION TO ADJOURN
M/S/P  

 

      

       


